
6th May 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we learnt how to be safe when riding a scooter. We have also been planting our 
beans and cress. We acted out the story of ‘The Enormous Turnip’, made soup and wrote our 
own version of the story. 

Plants 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/qx6UCVef/FFfiaagi
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/saUQzrXk/O3iJxpYM
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/b0m4HQDc/oBZMsOcM


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading the story 
‘Farmer Duck’ and writing our own 
versions of the story. 
 
 
 

Maths 
Next week we will be solving problems using 
first, then, now. 
 
First there were 2 pigs in the pen. 
Then 2 more pigs came into the pen.  
Now there are 4 pigs in the pen. 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning these 
words: 

before                fetch  
 

habitat              
 

lazy                       weep             

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will be learning 
about different  
habitats and   
matching animals to 
their young.  
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be sewing and    
making our own farms. 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Messages 
 
We have our school trip to the 
farm on the following days: 
Reception Hawthorn: Tuesday 10th May 
Reception Apple: Thursday 12th May 
Reception Elm: Tuesday 17th May 
 
Please remember to send your child to school 
with a rucksack to carry their lunch. 


